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Instructor Enhancement Bursary
PURPOSE 
All current instructors within the London Orthopaedic Unit (registered with the Orthopaedic Division for the given year) are eligible for up to $500 per year for the purpose of continuing education, teaching excellence and skill enhancement. Examples of this include but are not limited to 1) courses covering exercise physiology, biomechanics, manipulation theory, evidence-based practice (e.g. Lyn Watson Shoulder Course, Foot and Ankle, Taping methods, etc), 2) conferences, symposia and/or advanced meetings in an area of syllabus instruction , 3) courses on adult learning and/or teaching methodology, 4) anatomy image subscriptions, audio-visual materials or teaching aids, 5) purchases of journal subscriptions.  The goal of this award is to facilitate LOU Instructors in their ongoing pursuit in teaching excellence. 
REVIEW OF APPLICATIONS 
· The LOU executive will review all applications to ensure appropriateness of funding request   
APPLICATION PROCEDURE 
The application must include:

· Completed Application Form (see attached document)

· Receipt for the course/materials/subscription 

Applications must be submitted electronically to the LOU Executive no later than September 1st of each calendar year. 

For further information, please contact the LOU Executive at info@londonorthounit.org
Instructor Enhancement Bursary: Application Form
	Name of Applicant:
	

	Address of Applicant:
	


Are you applying for the first time? Yes  /  No
	Phone:
	
	Email:
	


	CPA #:
	
	# yrs as LOU Instructor: 
	


	Primary Practice Location:
	


Cost/Application Amount:  _$_____________
Proposed use of bursary including title of course/subscription, instructor, dates etc.
	


Please briefly describe how this continuing education is related to your teaching for the LOU:
	PLEASE ATTACH RECEIPT AND CERTIFICATE OF ATTENDANCE/COMPLETION IF APPLICABLE. 

IF COURSE IS NOT YET COMPLETE, PLEASE SUBMIT CERTIFICATE UPON COMPLETION.

	Signature:
	
	Date:
	


DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: No later than September 1st of each calendar year. 

Send to: info@londonorthounit.org
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